
Greetings!  

My name is Molly Beard and I live in Portland, Oregon. I am writing to express my strong 

support for HB 2927 and the NPVIC. I strongly support the National Popular Vote because I 

believe every vote should carry the same weight. One person, one vote! Please move this bill 

forward for a vote quickly.  

 

Thank you for your hard work!  

Molly Beard 

 

 


